Clear Creek Community Services District

P.O. Box 833 e Westwood, CA 96137 e (530) 256-3096 e cccsdwater(@frontiernet.net

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF WATER SHUTOFFS

The Clear Creek Community Services District (CCCSD) is suspending water shutoffs as of March
17, 2020, during the COVID-19 State of Emergency for the next 60 days. "While no cases of the
viruses have been reported in Lassen County to date, we are taking these temporary
precautionary measures to ensure everyone in our community has access to water for proper
hygiene during these extraordinary times,” Chair Cathy Hunter stated. "It is imperative that
everyone follow recommendations from federal, state and local health agencies to mitigate risks
from the coronavirus. Access to a reliable, quality water supply is an important component of
staying healthy during this time.”

Although shut offs are not happening, the CCCSD reminds all customers that they are
responsible for all water service costs that continue to accrue. Customers should continue to
make their normal water bill payment, which can be done by mail or drop boxes located at 462-
895 Clear Creek Drive or the Clear Creek Firehouse on Hwy 147.

For questions regarding the CCCSD services and payments, call (530) 256-3096.

The Clear Creek Board of Directors approved the suspension of water shutoffs on April 02, 2020
by roll call.
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